
Cambridge   Mass.   July   13th.  1908

My   dear   Mr.  Deane,

Please   accept   my   thanks   for   your   permission   to   copy

this   interesting   letter   of   Blaschka’s   which   I   now   return.   I   hope   that   it

will   reach   you   safely.

I   have   written   Blaschka   ajjd   in   such   a   manner   as   to   treat   of   the   points

he   takes   up,   but   without   referring   specifically   to   your   letter.  I   hope

that   he   will   scon   be   quieted   by   my   communication.

Mrs.Goodale   joins   me   in   sending   to   you   and   Mrs.  Deane   love   and

all   good   wishes.  And   we   desire   to   add   kind   remembrances   to   all   of   our

Shelburne   friends.
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